


Dear Friend,

As we look back on 2016, Visiting Nurse Service 
& Hospice of Suffolk (VNSHS) enjoyed another 
impressive year providing caring and supportive 
services to countless patients and their families.  
These services accommodated individuals as they 
sought assistance during difficult personal health challenges.  
Many were assisted within their homes, in a rehabilitation 
facility or in some cases within our Hospice House.  Each patient 
benefitted from direct or indirect care provided by the VNSHS 
outstanding staff.  Whether the care was delivered by our professional 
health care staff, supported by our astute administrative and support 
staff or augmented by our compassionate volunteers, the goal was 
always to render the highest quality of service.

Providing this quality service is an everyday challenge. VNSHS 
facilitates many cost saving methods to ensure resources are readily 
available to directly support our clientele. Our close ties to the 
Suffolk County community requires our best effort to meet this fiscal 
challenge.  Rest assured our efforts are successful, but each year 
it becomes more and more complex as insurance resources from 
government and private sources decline. Our entire staff diligently 
works toward this goal, maintaining the highest quality of service 
for our patients and their families.

VNSHS benefits from the close relationship to our community and 
is forever thankful for its untiring support.  The Board of Trustees 
and the VNSHS agency looks forward to this continued alliance and 
support.  We are dedicated to improving and maintaining our service.  
Thank you for all you do for the Visiting Nurse Service & Hospice of 
Suffolk and our community!

John J. Lynch
President
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Dear Friend,

In 2016 Visiting Nurse Service & Hospice of Suffolk 
successfully continued a long tradition of service in 
our community, providing home care that may have 
followed a hospital or rehabilitation facility stay to 
restore health and independence, and providing 
hospice care both at home or at our 8 bed hospice 
house in East Northport – wherever best to manage symptoms of life 
threatening illnesses and support patient and family together.   With focus 
on our mission to provide high quality care through all of our programs, 
and with your help we not only succeeded to provide all services without 
incurring debt, but also managed to expand our services in response to 
identified community need.  In 2016 we purchased an agency car and 
created a promotional position of Home Health Aide Specialist to assist 
and transport homebound patients to their medical appointments, ensuring 
timely medical oversight that would contribute to reducing unnecessary 
and preventable re-hospitalizations.  Aware of the ever expanding role of 
technology to support efficient and effective operations, we committed to 
two major initiatives to enhance electronic clinical documentation and 
back office processes for payroll and human resource management.  
All clinicians are provided with cutting edge tablets and IPads with software 
programs that facilitate interdisciplinary communication and care planning.  
Human resources software focuses on our most important resource – 
professional, competent, caring, and supportive staff committed to our 
service mission, to you, your good health, and your well-being.

Recently published Medicare statistics show that 40% of all Medicare 
dollars are spent on  “Post-Acute Care” outside of the hospital setting, 
which includes outpatient services, rehabilitation centers and nursing 
homes, home care providers and hospice agencies.  In an attempt to reduce 
expense in those areas, Medicare began to implement cost saving payment 
models that challenged us as an organization to provide more for less.  
This will likely continue in the year and years ahead, especially as 
we identify trends in our own patient population of a larger and older 
percentage of people in need of increasingly intense supportive care.  
We are gratified by the confidence and trust you place in us every day, 
as evidenced by our consistently high patient satisfaction reported after 
care is completed, and welcome your feedback always.  Thanks to you 
again, our patients who inspire us and our loyal supporters and donors 
who sustain us, as we look forward to another year in which we welcome 
every opportunity to make a difference every day.

Linda Taylor
Chief Executive Officer
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It’s a new day in health care, with new circumstances, 
and new beginnings. There is change in the air.

What remains unchanged, however, are the passage of 
time and the passage of people.

What also remains unchanged is the need for comfort in 
times of need and this is one of those times.

Families come to us in Hospice at such times when they anticipate loss of 
those they cherish and love -  whether grandparents or parents, brothers or 
sisters, daughters or sons, friends or acquaintances.  Our goal in Hospice 
is to support families and friends who face end of life challenges along their 
personal journey through death and bereavement that follows.  We in 
Hospice hope to enhance quality of life for our patients for however long that 
may be, to provide understanding that contributes to comfort along the way, 
to experience a peaceful death, and to provide support to family and loved 
ones as they grieve their loss.  Twice a year at our annual Candle Lighting 
and Tree Lighting memorials we take time to reflect on the lives of loved ones 
passed, for we value and remember them.  A warm flame and a bright light 
gently remind us of the continuation of life in the form of love and memories.

We too at VNSHS feel the drift of change, and that is to improve our services 
to the community we serve, and to keep that helping hand extended to those 
who need a companion in a time of angst and grief.  It’s that very humanistic 
characteristic, of need and comfort that defines who we all are and reflects 
the philosophy of our Hospice program.  Our nurses, aides, social workers, 
volunteers, and of course the most important participant, you the families, 
have created this cradle of comfort.

Thank you for your participation and for your trust.  For those of you who 
have welcomed us into your homes and your lives on your journey, we 
hope you will stay in touch whether to seek comfort or afford support in 
any way to this wonderful program.  Your support to this community 
service is important for all of us, and we thank you for that.

Birjis Akhund, MD
Hospice Medical Director
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Quality health care that improves individual health and well-being is important to everyone.  
We strive every day to provide the best in home health and hospice care.  We are proud to report 
that our satisfaction survey outcomes, once again, exceed New York State and National averages.

For the eleventh consecutive year, Visiting Nurse Service & Hospice of Suffolk has been named to the HomeCare EliteTM, 
a recognition of the top-performing home health agencies in the United States.  In 2016 we were recognized as a top 
agency – a distinction we are extremely proud of.  For 11 years, the HomeCare EliteTM identifies the top 25 percent of 
Medicare-certified agencies and highlights the top 100 and top 500 agencies overall. Winners are ranked by an analysis 
of publicly available performance measures in quality outcomes, best practice (process measure) implementation, patient 
experience (Home Health CAHPS®), quality improvement and consistency, and financial performance. Out of 9,406 
agencies considered, 2,353 are elite.
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How do patients rate the overall care from the 
home health agency?
Patients who gave their home health agency a rating of 
9 or 10 on a scale from 0 (lowest) to 10 (highest).

Would patients recommend the home health 
agency to friends and family?
Patients who reported YES, they would definitely recommend 
the home health agency to friends and family.
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Results are from patients who received home health care services between October 1, 2015 and September 30, 2016, as reported in www.medicare.gov/homehealthcompare.
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What number would you use to rate your 
family member’s hospice care?
Family members who gave their hospice a rating of 9 or 10 on a 
scale from 0 (worst possible care) to 10 (the best hospice care 
possible).

Would you recommend this hospice to your 
friends and family?
Family members who answered ‘definitely yes’ to this question.

0

20

40

60

80

100

0

20

40

60

80

100

84%85%
88% 87% 86%

Results are from the Consumer Assessment of Healthcare Providers and Systems (CAHPS) survey for the period January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2016.  
These results are not yet published.

QUALITY ASSURANCE & PERFORMANCE IMPROVEMENT



PATIENT SERVICE REVENUE

Hospice 
House
8.3%

At Home 
Hospice
27.2%

Certified
Home Health
Care Agency
60.5%

Donations and 
Other Net Revenue
4.0%

TOTAL EXPENSES

Fundraising and
Community Services
.04%

General &
Administrative
13.06%

Clinical
Services
86.9%

PATIENT SERVICE REVENUE BY SOURCE

Commercial
Insurance
9.4%

Medicare
86.7%

Medicaid
3.9%

Private Pay
<1.0%

PROGRAM EXPENSES

Certified
Home Health
Care Agency
63.5%

Hospice
House
13.4%

At Home 
Hospice
23.1%
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GROSS CONTRIBUTIONS
AND FUNDRAISING

PATIENTS SERVED (TOTAL 3450)

Certified
Home Health
Care Agency
80.6%

Hospice
House
48.5%

At Home 
Hospice
70.3%*

Hospice Combined
19.4%

AGE DISTRIBUTION OF
PATIENT ADMITS

21-45 Years
2.6%

0-20 Years
0.1%

46-65 Years
13.8%

66-75 Years
18.0%

76-90 Years
48.4%

91+ Years
17.1%

AVERAGE LENGTH OF HOME CARE
AND HOSPICE COMBINED

Fundraising and other revenue from the community are critical to our ability 
to provide charity care and programs that are not supported by a funding source.
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91-180 Days
4.7% 365+ Days

2.0%

181-365 Days
3.4%

31-90 Days
23.5%

<7 Days
15.5%

8-30 Days
50.9%

United Way
4.3%

Townwide Fund
of Huntington
1.8%Community

Thrift Shop
5.6%

General
Contributions
61.6%

Fundraising
26.7%

*Duplication of hospice patients seen both 
at home and in the Hospice House.



$100,000 Plus
Bequest from James Donald Rodgers

$25,000 - $99,999
Community Thrift Shop

$10,000 - $24,999
Anonymous
Mr. James V. Archdeacon
East Northport Chamber of Commerce
Estate of Agnes N. Fort
United Way of Long Island

$5,000 - $9,999		
Axis Construction Corporation
Dentists For A Better Huntington, Inc.
Mr. Douglas W. Duval
Nolan & Taylor-Howe Funeral Home
Shore Drug
Townwide Fund of Huntington, Inc.

$2,500 - $4,999			 
Atria, East Northport
Daniel Gale Agency, Inc.
Elite Feats, Inc.
David Harris, MD
Harris Corporation
Huntington Lions Club, Inc.
Minuteman Press International, Inc.
Mutual of America
Mr. Christopher W. O’Neill
David E. Rivadeneira, MD 
Sheehan & Company, CPA, PC
Ms. Deborah Solbert
Suffolk County National Bank
Mr. & Mrs.  Warren Taylor
The First National Bank of Long Island
USI Insurance Services, LLC
Ms. Rose Marie Walsh

$1,000 - $2,499			 
Aboff’s Paints
Asharoken Garden Club
Ms. Shirley Badia

BDO
Mr. Lester M. Bellows
Mr. Glen Besen
Borg & Borg, Inc.
Mr. Thomas Boyer
Brueggemann Funeral Home
Caminiti & Cogliati, CPAs, LLP
Caring People Home Care
Cerini & Associates, LLP
Ms. Gail M. Culleton
Mr. David Dolinsky
Mr. Ronald J. Duswalt
Entrusted Consulting Group Inc.
Ethel & Alexander Nichoson Foundation
First Data Foundation
Susie Fulcher
Mrs. Janet Greenblatt
Mrs. Marcia Hebel
Mr. Andrew P. Hickman
Mrs. Jeanne Hora
Mr. Elliott H. Jones
Kissinger Family Foundation
Kiwanis Club of Northport East Northport Inc.
KRN Spectrum Sales, Inc.
Mr. Richard Krulik
Mr. Kenneth R. Latham
Macy’s
Mr. James Mahoney
McCarthy & Reynolds, PC
Ms. Michele Miroff
Network for Good
Mr. & Mrs. Peter J. Nolan
Panor Corporation
Steve & Carol Peltier
Presbyterian Women Mission Coordinator
Mr. John J. Pufahl
Rossiter Financial Group, Inc.
Rotary Club of Northport
Ms. Regina Schwarz
Ms. Virginia C. Sica-Peters
The Business Women’s Golf Association of LI
The Elena Melius Foundation
The Huntington Club Inc.

The Spionkop Charitable Trust
Mr. Victor Triolo
Turley, Redmond, Rosasco & Rosasco, LLP
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony J. Vela
Dr. David M. Weiss
Mr. Eugene R. Wesnofske

$500 - $999
ABC Contracting Company, Inc.
Mr. Joseph Bank
Mr. Andrew G. Bene
Ms. Sidnee Capobianco
Mr. Alexander V. Carone
Ms. Isabella Catalano
Ms. Kathleen Chilcott
Mr. Brian Clarke
Mr. C. Ralph Cole
Continued Care of Long Island
Crab Meadow Ladies Golf Association
Mrs. Julie Deliso-Pollicino
Ms. Carol Duprez
Sonia Erlich
Mr. William Finnin
Mr. Martin Fogelman
Dr. Gregory P. Garra
Mr. Robert Gillcrist
Give With Liberty
Todd & Randi Goldman
Great Cow Harbor 10-K Run, Inc.
HCAS Inc.
Hunter Ems, Inc.
Investors Bank
Mr. & Mrs. J. William Johnson
Mr. Harvey Kreiswirth
Mr. Ralph Lambert
Mr. Richard Lewisy
Mr. Matthew Lionetti
Ms. Antoinette A. Lombardi
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Lynch
Ms. Elizabeth V. McCarthy
McHugh Furnishings, LLC
Mr. John Mongeluzzi
Morgan Stanley

2016 DONOR LIST

We would like to acknowledge and thank all who contributed in support of the work of 
Visiting Nurse Service & Hospice of Suffolk in our community.
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MTP Auto Leasing & Services
Mr. Adam Murphy
National Grid
Northport Chamber of Commerce
Northport Public Library
Ms. Michele Pedretti
Jeffrey & Linda Pinksy
Mr. & Mrs. Jorge Puente
Robert Silman Associates, DPC
Ms. Iris Rosken
Rotary Club of Huntington
Peter & Susan Sagona
Ms. Gunnar E. Salumaa
Ms. Elizabeth Sammis
Mr. Jon E. Santemma
Dr. Douglas Savino
Signature Premier Properties
Ms. Rosemary Springer
Mr. & Mrs. John R. Stack
Alan & Amy Steinberg
Mr. John Tiburzi
Trachtenberg & Pauker, LLP
Mr. Thomas Volpicella
Mr. Martin White
Mr. David J. Wolfson
Mr. Christian Zisel

$250 - $499		
Action Store Fronts, Inc.
Ms. Alice M. Ambrosio
Ms. Carol Androccio Lewitt
Asset Graphics Inc.
Ms. Susan A. Bechdol
Mr. & Mrs. Lee W. Blankstein
Ms. Carol C. Brand
Ms. Elena Brody
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph L. Brooks
Mrs. Maryellen Broussard
Mr. Ed Burch
CGM Accounting Associates, Inc.
Ms. Dorothy Calabrese
Mr. Peter C. Calabrese
Mrs. Barbara Colatosti
Mrs. Marcia E. Connolly
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Cowles
Mrs. Jennie Cuilwik
Mr. James Cullinane

Mr. & Mrs. William Cunningham
Lucyann DeChiaro & Family
Mr. & Mrs. John C. DeFalco
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen J. Denniston
Kerry & Joe DiSalvatore
Bill & Sue Dodge
Ms. Marie J. Elliott, MA
Episcopal Church Women 
   of St. Johns Church
Ms. Roseann Faltings
Ms. Nancy Farrell
Mr. Daniel J. Finnegan
Mr. John P. Fleming
Mr. Joseph A. Gaviola
Mr. & Mrs. William Gay
Mr. Chris Gibbons
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew F. Giffin
Mr. Eugene Gifford
Mr. Leonard Gopen
Mr. Salvatore Grillo
Mr. William C. Groelinger
Marilyn Lawler Haig
Ms. Jill Hall
Ms. Elizabeth Hamilton
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Harrigan
Ms. Patricia Harrison
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Arthur Hulse
Mr. & Mrs. Frank P. Jenkins
John Mandracchia-
   Sawmill Intermediate School
Mr. & Mrs. W. Johnston
Mrs. Barbara Ann Kaehl
Ms. Debra Kawaller
Mr. James Kehoe
Dr. Barbara Kos-Munson
Kwik Goal, Ltd.
Mr. William Laimit
The Lange & Lapple Families
Mr. George Lauinger
Mrs. Dona M. Lee
Mr. Jarvis Leng
Dr. Louis F. Lomangino
Mr. Michael Lynch
Ms. Martha Mackey
Ms. Jean Mahon
Main Street Cafe of Northport, Inc.

Ms. Nancy Mansour
Patricia M. Matos-Puente
Mr. & Mrs. Allen Maurer
Mayfair Limousine Service, Inc.
Ms. Mary H. McLaughlin
Ms. Helen Misiano
Ms. Geraldine Murphy
My Tribute Gift Foundation, Inc.
New York Community Bank
Northport Farmers Market, Inc.
Mr. Lawrence Pagliaro
Ms. Irenen Piscopo
RKC Financial Services Inc.
Mr. Howard K. Rosenthal
Judy & John Ross
James & Susan Ruck
Jon & Carol Santemma
Mrs. Rose Anna Schmitz
Mr. John R. Schwarz
Square Peg Promotions, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. David Storm
George & Catherine Stubbs
Mr. Dana Sydney
Team Construction Co. Inc.
Mr. Carl G. Thomas
Ms. Beatrice A. Tusiani
Ms. Monica Wagner
Mr. Robert Walsh
Jay & Trudy Yost
Mrs. Fotini Ziangos

$100 - $249
Mr. Robert Aberle
Adirondack
Ms. Ann M Albaneze
All Your Consulting Needs Inc.
Ronald & Maxine Alschuler
Joe & Tina Ambrosio
Ms. Maria Amico
Mr. Alfred Anderson
Ms. Catherine Andreucci
Mr. Paul M. Angotta
Any Part Auto Part Stores
Ms. Nancy V. Appoldt
Ms. Mary Frances Ardito
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan R. Arleo
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Mr. & Mrs. John S. Armstrong
Ms. Evelyn Asaro
Ms. Lara Joy Asher
Mr. & Mrs. W. Gerard Asher
Astoria Bank
Athens Square Cafe
Mrs. Pauline Atkinson
Ms. Mary Ashley Baker
Balfe & Holland, PC
Ms. Joan Banks
Ms. Milagros Barba
Ms. N. Sue Barnes
Ms. Marie Basti
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas P. Bateman
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Beattie
Mr. Raymond M. Bennardo
Mrs. Veronica S. Bennardo
Mr. Marvin Berger
Maureen & Harvey Bernstein
Mr. Richard Bernstein
Mr. Thomas J Bevilacque
Ms. Ann Beyer
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Blasi
Ms. Joan Blog
Mr. Raymond Boccia
Mrs. Krista Boland
Ms. Sandra Bond
Ms. Helen E. Bonilla
Daniel & Karen Breen
Ms. Claudia Brennan
Mr. Michael J. Brown
Mrs. Mary Bruno
Ms. Colleen M. Bryant
Ms. Doris E. Bryant

Ms. Helen Budesa
Mr. Michael Buhay
Mr. Thomas Burke
Mrs. Gail Burr
Mr. Francis Byrne
Mrs. Rodi Byrnes
C & S Building Services
Mr. Michael Caccavale
Mr. & Mrs. Victor V. Cagnazzi
Ms. Laureann Candreva
Ms. Kathleen A. Cannon
Ms. Kathleen Caputi
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Carbone
Maryann & Fred Carcich
Mr. Felix Cardone
Mr. & Mrs. Gary M. Carroll
Ms. Bella Carroza
Mrs. Carole Casamassima
Tom & Maryann Castronovo
Mrs. Francesca P. Catalanotto
CBC Americas Corp.
Mrs. Rachel Cermignani
Mr. & Mrs. John L. Cetta
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Chaskel
Chatterton Cheer Fund
Mr. Geoffrey Chellis
Mrs. Susan L. Chrenc
Ms. Marilyn Christel
Mr. Bill Ciesla
Dick & Carol Clapp
Ms. Leslie S. Clarke
Ms. Kathryn Clayton
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy H. Closson
Mr. Robert P Cogliati

Ms. Jennifer Cohen
Mr. & Mrs. John Connell
Mr. John Connolly
Gerard & Patricia Conway
Karen & Bob Cotten
Ms. Jill D. Cummings
Linnea & Bill Currie
Mr. James Daley
Dr. & Mrs. Marvin Dannenberg
Ms. Larraine Darienzo
Ms. Kathleen Darling
Mr. Timothy Daugherty
Ms. Lois B. Davila
Mr. Robert Davis
Mr. Daniel Dean
Mr. & Mrs. Rudy DeBenedittis
Dominic & Deborah DeFalco
Ms. Michelle DeFeo
Ms. Tisa DeForest
Mr. Michael Deleonardis
Mrs. Marie J. Delgatto
Anthony & Janet DeMauro
Mrs. Anne DeNicola
Mrs. Maureen E. Dickson
Division of Child Support Enforcement
DJR Enterprise Inc.
Mrs. Pricilla Doane
Ms. Caroline Donahue
Mr. John Donaldson
Ms. Antonia M. Donohue
Ms. Janice Doscher
Mr. Thomas J. Dowling
Ms. Lois Drost
John & Phylis Drum
Ms. Helen Gibney Dubinsky
Mr. Stephen Dulin
Ms. Helene T. Dunat
Mr. Buck Edwards
Ms. Maureen Edwards
Ms. Cecilia Eighmey
Electronix Systems Central Station Alarms Inc.
Mr. Douglas Esposito
Ms. Gail Esposito
Mr. Eugene Euler
Mrs. Mary Facompre
Mrs. Sandra R Farb
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Mr. John J. Farrell
Mr. & Mrs. William S. Farrell
Ms. Eva Farren
Ms. Susan Farren
Fauser Associates PC
Feldman Properties Inc.
The Ferrara Family
Ms. Roseanne Ferraro
DeStefano & Caporusso Ferrera
Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Festa
John & Beth Filipponi
Betsy & Rich Fimoff
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Finneran
Ms. Janet Fiore
Mr. Michael Fiore
Mr. & Mrs. Michael L. Fisenne
George & Susan Flanagan
Mr. Matthew Flood
Ms. Diane Fortuna
Ms. Kathleen Foster
Mr. James Fox
Mr. & Mrs. James Freire
Ms. Patricia Lee Freysinger
Friends at Kings Park High School
Friendship Force International LI Chapter
Mr. James Fucito
The Gallo Family
Mr. Donald Gardiner
Ms. Michelle Gates
Mr. J. Ronald Gaudreault
Ms. Paulette Gebhard
Ms. Anne Gelabert
Mr. Stan Gelish
Ms. Barbara Gettinger
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Gianatasio
Ms. Patricia Gilson
Frances Glatt
Ms. Karen L. Goff
Mr. Bradford Goldner
Ms. Marjorie Meyer Goldner
Ms. Sandra L. Gonzalez
Mr. & Mrs. Edgar F. Goodale
Ms. Helen Gorski
Mr. Arthur Gould
Mr. Neil Greenberg
Bill & Judy Gruhler

Mr. & Mrs. Charles A. Gruhn
Mr. Thomas Gruhn
Anne & Sue Gucwa
Mr. John Guido
Rhoda & Edwin Guinsburg
G. G. Gula
Mr. Wilfred Gustave
Ms. Deborah Halinski
Mrs. Catherine Hall
Robert & Barbara Hanna
Harborfields Professional Office Personnel
Rita & James Harris
Rona & Leonard Harris
Harris Original of NY Inc.
Ms. Diane Havern
Mrs. Diana M. Hayes
Ms. Rose L. Hewitt
Ms. Greta M. Hicks
Mr. & Mrs. Frank M. Hoelldobler
Brian & Lisa Hoermann
Ms. Emmy Hoerner
Mr. George Hogan
Mr. Thomas Hogan
The Hogan Family
Mr. John Hopkins
Ms. Karen Horowitz
Mrs. Mary Huelin
The Humbert Family
Dr. Ronald F. Iannacone
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Iannuzzi
Mr. Mehmet Ilter
Ingellis Girls
Ingerman Smith LLP
Integrated Control Corp
John J. Breslin Jr.
Ms. Loretta Johnson
Mr. Eric Jordan
JP Morgan Chase Foundation
Mrs. Janette Kaddo Marino
Brigitte Kahn
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Kandell
Kelle/Fedronas
Jeanne & Michael Kelley
Mr. John P. Kelly
Mrs. Dale Ketcham Graves
Reverend James P. Kiesel

Ms. Nancy Killian
Mr. Walter Kister
Mr. Michael Klarman
Ms. Sharon Klugewicz
Mr. Herbert M. Knopp
Ms. Kelly Koll
Ms. Lis Kollmar
Mrs. Diane Kopke
Ms. Pamela Kraus
Mr. Roland Krebs
Ms. Gloria Kruse
Bob & Sandy Lachenauer
Ms. Frances LaDuca
Ms. Patricia E Lamerson
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Lampeter
Ann & Tom Lancia
Mr. Michael S. Langella
Mr. John E Lanier
Mr. Charles Lansdown
Larkfield IGA LLC
Mr. Kenneth Larson
Mr. Kenneth H. Larson
Mr. Robert Larson
Ms. Barbara LaValle
Law Offices of Mark A. Cuthbertson
Lawrence High School
Ms. Lauretta Leddy
Raymond & Marilyn Leddy
Mr. & Mrs. Robert G. Lee
Ms. Chahla Lemaire
Lett Direct Inc.
Ms. Joan Lewis
Ms. Jody Lewis
Lewisy Fuel Oil Inc.
Mrs. Barbara A. Liebeck
Mr. Jeffrey Lindley
LIU Post Library 320
Susan & Paul Loester
Michael & Lorraine LoGrande
Mr. Mike Lorusso
Mrs. Laurinda Lundy
Mr. Anthony N. Lupis
Mrs. Mary Lou Lysaght
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Macari
Mr. & Mrs. James M. Maddiona
Mr. Robert A. Maffei
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Mr. John J. Mahoney
Ms. Cathy Mancino
Virginia & James Mandato
Paul & Barbara Mandelik
Mari’s Hallmark Store
Ms. Holly Martin
Mr. Matt Masciandaro
Deb & Peter Masterson
Ms. Meryl Matrocinque
Ms. Christa May
Lena & Rose Mazzarella
Ms. Miriam McCormack
Ms. Dolores McCormick
Ms. Denise McCrann
Ms. MaryEllen McFaul
Steven & Rondianne McGinn
Paul & Barbara McHale
Ms. Ann T. McKenna
Ms. Lucille McLoughlin
Ms. Monica B. McMahon
Ms. Barbara McMains
Andrew & Ellen McMullen
Trish & Warren McTighe
Ilona Mechutan
Elizabeth & Paul Medici
Mr. & Mrs. Carl W. Meinen
Ms. Diane Meister
Mr. Melvin P. Meyer
Mr. Philip Meyer
Meyer & Keneally Meyer
Ms. Dorothy M. Mezic
Ms. Maria Miccio
Mr. Herman Miller
Ms. Anita Minerva
Ms. Linda Mistretta
Mr. Dan Mizvesky
Ms. Katherine L. Moffatt
Mr. & Mrs. Richard J. Mohr
Ms. Simone Monahan
Mr. Fred Mongeluzzi
Mary & Saverio Montanino
Linda & Thomas Moran
Ms. Rosemary Moran
Ms. Theresa J. Morganelli
Mr. & Mrs. James Mortimer
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Mugavin

Mr. Rick Mundy
Mr. David Muntner
Ms. Sarah Nastasi
Neo@Ogilvy
Mr. William H. Nichols
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Niddrie
Chris & Anita Nigrel
Northport Chemist Inc.
Northport Yacht Club
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Noska
Mr. Randee O’Connor
Mr. William Ohlenschlaeger
Ms. Brita Okin
Ms. Monica O’Leary
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin O’Neill
Open Society Institute
Mrs. Renee Palilla
Ms. Sheila Pariser
Mrs. Victoria Parisi
Vivian K Parisi
Paychex
Ms. Elizabeth Pelliccione
Ms. Karen Peltier
People’s United Bank
Mrs. Virginia E. Perry
Perry Como Lodge 2846
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Petretti
Pfizer Foundation Matching Gifts Program
Mr. Kenneth H Pforr
Physicians Reciprocal Insurers
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Pino
Mr. & Mrs. Frank A. Pipolo
Ms. Josephine A. Pontillo
Mr. John G. Poulos
Mrs. Jeanne Prewitt
Mr. Louis Prochilo
Pzitive Advertising
Ms. Bonita Quashnick
Mr. & Mrs. James C. Quinn
R & T Electrical Contractors Inc.
Ms. Karen Rabinowitz
Ms. Josephine Ranieri
Ms. Dora Ranj
Ms. Dianne Rapczyk
Mrs. Madeline Rappelt
Mr. Daren A. Rathkopf

Ray O’Connor Photography
Mrs. Kay Raynor
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley Resnick
Ms. Jean M. Retaleato
Ms. Karen Rice
Ms. Lorraine Rimmelin
Ms. Virginia A. Rios
Ms. Mercedes C. Rivera
Rivkin Radler LLP
John & Liz Rizzolo
Roberts Family
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Roddin
Ms. Maria Roderka
Mr. Peter Rooney
Mrs. Susan Rooney
Ms. Winifred Rooney
Roosevelt Paper Company
Ms. Ruth V. Rost
Rotary Club of East Northport
Ms. Melissa Rufo
Mr. & Mrs. John Runge
Ms. Geraldine Rupp
Salesmasters Associates
Salon Domane Styling Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Dominick M. Sansotta
Mr. & Mrs. Alan D. Sappol
Ms. Nancy E. Sassano
Mr. Fredric Saunders
Mr. & Mrs. David F. Schecher
Ms. Helen Schlueter
Ms. Geraldine Schmitz
Mrs. Martha J. Schnurr
Mark & Maureen Schrader
Mr. Blain Schutzler
Schwab Charitable Fund
Ms. Evelyn Schwarz
The Schwarz Family
Mr. Arthur K. Schweithelm
Mr. Mark Scivoletti
Mr. Amedeo Sgveglia
Mr. Richard J. Sharkey
Ms. Margaret R. Sheehan
Ms. Ann Sherlock
Ms. Susan Sherwood
Mrs. Marian Shipley
Mr. George & Kate Shreck
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2016 DONOR LIST



Ms. Lorraine Siletti
Martin & Candice Simms
Ms. Joyce H. Sims
Mrs. Mary G. Skinas
Mr. Howard Smith
Wayne & Effie Marie Smith
Mr. Frank Socci
Society of St. Vincent De Paul
Ms. Teri A. Speckhardt
Mr. James McIver Speights
St. Johnland Nursing Center
Mr. John D. Stark
Ms. Sheila Stebner
Robin & Kevin Stein
Francis & Nancy Stellacio
Ms. Ilyse Gellar Sternberg
Ms. Marjorie Stolfi
Ms. Alice Sullivan
Derith Sutherland
Ms. Thelma Sutherland
Ms. Gail Tennant
Ms. Jean Mackenzie Thatcher
The Brooklyn Brewery
The Elementary Counselors 
   at Northport UFSD
The ESP Guitar Company
Hofstra Northwell School of Medicine
Mr. & Mrs. William Thomas
Ruth & Thomas Tiniski
Ms. Lois Titus
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph J. Tomaino
Ms. Elinor Tornello
Town of Huntington Department 
   of Public Safety
Ms. Marie Trabosh
Ms. Rosemarie C. Trapnell
Ms. Caroline A. Trillo
Ms. Susan Trotman
Tuna Development Corp.
Mr. George Tzoulafis
Bare Uhoda
United Way of Greater Portland
VA Medical Center Laboratory
Ms. Margaret Valente
Mr. Wayne Van Epps
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Vandersall
VNSHS Staff

Ms. Aida Von Oiste
Mr. Carl Walker
Richard & Mary Walker
Ann & Jacqueline Walsh
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Walsh
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Walsh
Eileen & Stephen Walter
Terry Walton
Mark Waznys
Mr. Wellwood Webb
Mr. Allen S. Weiss
Ms. Patricia Wendt
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wesson
Mr. Terence P. Whelan
Dennis & Lisa White
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Wieczorek
Ms. Antoinette Wilson
Mr. & Mrs. J Anthony Winger
Ms. Patricia Winslow
Mr. Steven M. Woghin
Women’s Club of Unije
Mr. & Mrs. Jerome C. Wood
Jerry & Carol Young
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Yule
Ms. Lauren J. Zacher
Ms. Christine Zall
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2016 Helen Strobl Scholarship recipient  
Victoria McNeill pictured with John Lynch, 
President of the VNSHS Board of Trustees, 
Linda Taylor, VNSHS CEO and Victoria’s proud 
mother.  Victoria is attending the School of 
Nursing at Northeastern University in Boston 
and her goal is to attend graduate school and 
pursue a career as a Nurse Practitioner.



GIFT IN KIND DONORS
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American Classic Specialties

Andiamo Pizza

Anthony’s Coal Fired Pizza

Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Arcieri

Athens Square Café

Atria Senior Living

Backyard Brine Pickle Co.

Baiting Hollow Farm Vineyard

Ms. Cindy Balzer

Ms. Samantha Balzer

Barbara Ross

Barefoot Cellars

Barkfield Road

Bellport Arts & Framing Studio

Besito Mexican Restaurant

Best Market

Ms. Marlene Bezich

Blondie’s Bake Shop

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Broussard

Bubbles Blow Out Bar

California Pizza Kitchen

Candlelight Diner Restaurant

Ms. Camille Cardoza

Ms. Janet Campanella

Champion Hand Car Wash

Changing Times

Chef’s of NY

Chocolate with a Twist

Cookin on Broadway/Green Cactus Grill

Copenhagen Bakery

Cow Harbor 10K Northport Long Island

Cow Harbor Fine Gifts & Collectibles

Cream Allure

Ms. Sharon Culhane

Dazzling Dichroics

Ms. Lynne DeBona

John DeFalco, Sheehan & Company, CPA, PC

Denny’s

Devon Jewelers

Ms. Patricia Dillon

Dix Hills Diner

DL Barn

Doggie Don’s Pet Center

Eyewear by Patrice, LLC

Forever Fit Health Club

Mr. Stan Gelish

Gold’s Gym

Graffiti Boutique

Ms. Suzane Haeni

Dr. David Harris

Headsessions Salon

Helga’s

Ms. Melissa Hin

Jason’s Market 

Jewelry Collection of Northport

John W. Engeman Theater at Northport

Johnny’s Paradise Pizza

Jones Drug Store

Judy & John Ross

K & B Seafood

Mr. Herbert M. Knopp

Ms. Doreen Koch

LI Bagels Café

La Villini Italian Restaurant

L’Amour Nail & Spa

Larkfield Car Wash

Larkfield Family Chiropractor

Larkfield Lanes

Larkfield Liquors

Larkfield Optical

Laurel Lake Vineyards

Lavender Tips Nail Spa

Lee Anne’s Mastic Flower Shoppe

Lily’s Bread Box

Linsa Torr’s Place

Lonnys Boutique

Main Street Cafe of Northport, Inc.

Mannino’s Italian Kitchen & Lounge

Martha Clara Vineyards

Kathryn Martin, Signature 

   Premiere Properties

Dr. Raymond Mascolo

Master Chae’s Taekwondo
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Mayfair Limousine

McNally Chiropractic & Wellness Center

Mio Japanese

Monet Salon

New Beginnings Cardtique

Nissequogue Golf Club

Nolan & Taylor-Howe Funeral Home

North Shore Veterinary Hospital, LLC

Northport Deli

Northport Fish & Lobster

Northport Running Club

On Our Own

Ms. Demerise S. Perricone

Ms. Maureen Pouder

Pumpernickel’s Restaurant

Richter’s Orchard

Rotary Club of Northport

Royal Pet Salon

Ruvo

Ms. Jean Salucci

Sand City Brewery

Sarah’s Petcare Services

Scherer & Sons Inc.

Ms. Laraine Schirripa

Seven Quarts Tavern

Shore Drug

Sideline Sports Bar

Signature Premiere Properties

Simply Wine

Mr. & Mrs. David Skobel

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Sorelle

Ms. Nancy Sorkow

Alex Spitzli

Staller Center For the Arts

Mr. Ted Stamatelos

Starbucks Coffee

Suffolk County National Bank

SUR Restaurant

Sweet Mama’s 

Tan Factory

Tapestry Salon & Spa

Mr. Chris Taylor

Mr. & Mrs. Warren Taylor

TD Bank

Techniques for Hair & Body

Techpro Security Group

Ten Haagen Financial Services

The Pool Doctor

The Bristal at East Northport

The Crossroads Cafe

The First National Bank of Long Island

The Flower Basket

The Original Fireside Caterers

The Ritz Cafe

The UPS Store

The Whales Tale

The Window Shop

Theatre Three

TyLili Cleaners

Tim’s Shipwreck Diner

Mr. Dwight Trujillo

Tudor Jewelers

Turley Redmond Rosasco & Rosasco, LLP 

Tutto Pazzo

Twin Fork Beer Company

V & F Meats

W.B. Mason Company

Ms. Laura Walden

Ms. Helen Welsh

Ms. Georganne White

ZL May Nails

Zuzu Nail & Spa

2016 Annual Golf Classic (L to R) VNSHS 
Board of Trustee President John Lynch, 
VNSHS Events Planner Barbara Sorelle, 
Golf Classic Honoree and VNSHS 
Trustee Emeritus Ralph Lambert, 
VNSHS CEO Linda Taylor and Ronald 
Duswalt, VNSHS Board of Trustees 
1st Vice President



Visiting Nurse Service & Hospice of Suffolk, Inc. 
86711kroYweN,trophtroN,teertSniaM505

631-261-7200  |  www.visitingnurseservice.org

Visiting Nurse Service & Hospice of Suffolk is a participating agency of 
The Townwide Fund of Huntington and the United Way of Long Island.

Enterostomal Therapy & Wound Care

Hospice & Palliative Care

Bereavement Counseling

Medical Social Workers

In-Home Health Telemonitoring

Infusion Therapy

Volunteers

Registered Nurses

Nurse Practitioners

Physical Therapists

Speech Therapists

Occupational Therapists

Home Health Aide Care

Acupuncture

SPECIALIZED SERVICES

Home Health Aide Specialist Program includes assisted transportation to medical appointments in the agency’s Subaru Forester.


